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I am in opposition of this bill as it will waste the animal hide and cause hardship on 

the farmer and the harvesters.  Oregon is a State of many farms, and respect of the 

carcass is held very highly.  Those that prepose these bills are extremetist forcing 

their religion on all.  People have humanely harvested animals for all of time.  This is 

also pushing on unconstitutional.  The freedom of trade and commerce is a 

constitutional norm that conceives the sale and purchase of goods and services 

among or within sovereign states and customs territories as an exchange without 

government discrimination. As such, it constitutionalizes the political economy of 

jurisdictions.  Animal hides are used in gloves, clothing, rugs, furniture and much 

more.  I pray that you as elected officials grow a pair and stand up for our rights. God 

bless you all. 


